
 

 

 

 

 
      
 

 
 
24 October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
With half-term rapidly approaching, I wanted to write to you all to personally thank you for your kindness 
and support over the last 11 years as Principal of Nendrum College. 
 
It has been a privilege to have been a part of the Nendrum family and as I bow out on Friday, I will take 
wonderful memories with me. 
 
I pass on my best wishes to Miss Thompson who will become Acting Principal whilst the Education 
Authority carries out the Recruitment Process. 
 
Finally may I wish you, our pupils and staff a restful half-term break and success for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Taggart OBE 
Principal 

Nendrum 
 College 
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